
PHOTOGRAPHY DURING COACHING  

 

We are proud of the tennis coaching we offer and like to be able to share the fun our 

players have playing tennis with others. We do hope that any players that participate in our 

program will join in the fun by taking part in our photos or videos that we can then use to 

show on sites such as Facebook, Instagram or online via our web channels.  There is no 

obligation for any of our players to have photographs/videos taken if they do not wish.  If 

you would like to opt out of any photos or videos please make your stance known to the 

coaching team.  You can contact us via neathtenniscoaching@gmail.com 

 
 
 


